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Herod PTO Meeting 
 
May 21, 2010 
 
Called to order at 8:40 by Kristin Reeves. 
 
Old PTO Chairmen please get with the new Chairmen to pass on any information that 
may be helpful for the person in the new role. 
 
There are still PTO positions that need to be filled: 
 Spanish Liaison 
 VP Fundraising 
 VP Marketing 
 VP Events 
 Co Chair for the Book Fair Dinner 
 Celebrity Readers 
 Middle School Options 
 School Store 
 Uniforms 
 
Thank you to Celeste Mee who has been our Treasurer, this is a time consuming 
volunteer position. 
 
Thank you to Molly Brechtel, our outgoing PTO President. 
 
Our PTO strength is very important to our school.  Please bring a friend with you when 
you come to future PTO meetings and when you come to school to volunteer. 
 
New building is moving along as scheduled.  We should be in the new building by 
January 2011 if not sooner. 
 
There will be a nice PTO room in the new building, hopefully a place that will make 
parents feel welcome and want to gather there. 
  
Meeting closed at 8:45 am. 
 
 


